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Greetings Sir Knights,

I hope all Sir Knights had a great summer. As we enter September we see our Commanderies returning
to light. We will soon be returning to annual visitations and inspections. The schedule and assigned
inspecting officers are listed on the GrandCommandery website.

A school of instruction for recorders was held via ZOOM on September 7th. Handbooks for treasurers
and recorders have been drafted. The treasurer’s handbook has been sent out via email and the
recorder’s handbook is being reviewed.

Upcoming October events: DeValois inspection - 10/1/2022 * St. John’s protocol school of instruction -
10/3/2022 * Hugh de Payens inspection - 10/8/2022 * Dunlap inspection - 10/18/2022 * St. John’s
inspection - 10/22/2022 * MA/RI annual conclave - 10/27 to 29/2022

In Knightly Service to the Sir Knights of Maine
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